January class council discussion

On Thursday 3rd March School Council will be having lunch with Cambridge Catering Services Manager Mrs Edwards...

What things do the children in your class think about what happens in the hall at lunch time?

What do they think you think about the new school dinner menu?

What are our favourite meals?

What would your class tell a new child about the school dinners at Meldreth Primary school?

Our next school council meeting...

Thursday 3rd March

KS2

- The children suggested that they would like to hire children as servers (we could try this with salad bar servers! We will let Mrs Lee know)
- Move the food banana so that children can plan their lunch at playtime (Mrs Edwards will order one for our library corridor)
- **Sometimes KS1 takes the good stuff** (We will trial a wrist band system where KS2 children choose their menu in the morning and will be guaranteed their first choice.)
- When you are last you don't always get a choice (Mrs Edward said classes could choose their own menu. Swallow will be trailing this system).

KS1

- We like the green trays
- Sometimes the portions are small (Mrs Edwards reminded us that there is always bread and children can help themselves to the salad bar every day)
- **The food is delicious** (Mrs Edwards explained that the menus have to meet Food standards to keep them healthy)
- **We would like two warm choices** (The new menu has two and sometimes three warm choice. When Mrs Smith knows what meals we like in our school she will make more of our favourites.)